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• DegreeWorks System Upgrade: ITS is currently working with Strata Information Group (SIG) 

to upgrade DegreeWorks to the latest version. The upgrade is expected to be completed by 
November 7. Training for Chabot counselors is currently scheduled for October 21. 
 

• Advanced Reporting from DegreeWorks SCFF Project Update: Six sample Argos reports 
have been delivered by SIG. Over this next month, I will be working with ITS to test and 
validate these reports. We are expecting to “go live” with advanced reporting from 
DegreeWorks in early Spring 2021. 


